

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Most Efficient Partner:

Congratulations! The U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will recognize some of your models as ENERGY STAR Most Efficient 2022. Qualified models will be highlighted on the ENERGY STAR Most Efficient web page beginning January 1, 2022.

For most product categories, EPA will use certification data to recognize products. In the interest of bringing more attention to these highly efficient models, beginning in 2022, EPA will feature ENERGY STAR Most Efficient models using its highly visited ENERGY STAR Product Finder. EPA will leverage certification data to highlight product features so partners will no longer be asked to supply this information. Since the 2022 recognition criteria have not changed for Dehumidifiers, Dishwashers, Dryers (electric), Clothes Washers (standard), and Ventilating Fans, models recognized in 2021 will be automatically recognized in 2022.

Recognition criteria have also not changed for Geothermal Heat Pumps (GHP) and Windows, so partners need only apply for recognition for products new to ENERGY STAR Most Efficient. Partners need not re-apply for recognition of currently recognized GHPs and Windows. As a reminder, for Central AC and Air Source Heat Pumps, partners will need to apply for Most Efficient recognition for all products since the criteria have changed for 2022. Please visit the ENERGY STAR website for more information on obtaining ENERGY STAR Most Efficient recognition.

Here are the ENERGY STAR Most Efficient 2022 designation and usage guidelines. The ENERGY STAR Most Efficient designation is intended to be used on point of purchase material, product literature, and websites but may not be applied to products or product packaging. Failure to abide by these guidelines may result in loss of recognition.

Come January 1, 2022, if your models meet the ENERGY STAR Most Efficient 2022 criteria for product categories that do not require application but your models are not yet featured on the ENERGY STAR Most Efficient product pages or if you have any other questions, please contact MostEfficient@energystar.gov.

We look forward to working with you in 2022 to recognize your Most Efficient models.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please inactivate your contact role status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, please contact EnergyStarProducts@energystar.gov.



This email was sent by:
EPA (Climate Protection Partnerships Division) - ENERGY STAR
1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Washington, DC, 20460 US

Unsubscribe